

Reflection of the week dated the 10th of June 2019
For the coming week, the students will revise about the writing of a biography- the format/lay-out of a biography. They will bring from home their research work on an explorer of their choice and will be writing the biography of that famous explorer of their choice, which is in fact their summative assessment.

Concerning the reading workshop, the students will read a fable entitled ‘’ La laitière et le pot au lait ’’ and will do the following reading response: ‘’Connexions texte-à-moi: certains éléments de la lecture me rappellent des choses que j’ai vécues pour de vrai. ‘’
As far as grammar and verbs are concerned, for this coming week, they will learn ‘’ les mots de liaison’’ and they will do a worksheet on this.
For the writing workshop, the students will read a text entitled ‘’Les souris tête en l’air’’and will learn ‘’les mots pour mieux écrire’’. They will be given a list of expressions bearing the word ‘’tête’’, they will have to look in the dictionary for the definition of a few of them and lastly use them in sentences of their choice. This lesson will be done with the aim to develop even more the writing skills of the students.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The June reading and writing benchmark assessments will start this week, if they are not completed, they will be carried forward for the following week. If ever any above planned activities are not done or completed, they will be carried forward too for the following week.





